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Members' open meeting on CUPE 3902 Unit 1 Strike

To help members navigate the crisis and to discuss what it all means, UTFA will be hosting an open
meeting for all interested members to come to talk about the strike, “academic continuity”, problems
being encountered in various units and programs, graduate student funding packages (including norms
in different units), what the strike means for the University of Toronto and what we can do about it.

Please RSVP to faculty@utfa.org. Come on out even if you don’t have anything to say. It might make you
feel better to hear from other colleagues, including their innovative ideas for dealing with the crisis.

Date and time:

Wednesday, March 25, 2015 - 4:00pm to 6:00pm
Event Location:

Ballroom at the Intercontinental Hotel

220 Bloor Street West

Toronto ON

Canada

See map: Google Maps
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